
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kapunda High School Centenary Foundation Inc 
[a member of the Country Education Foundation of Australia] 

is calling for applications for the 2020 Funding Round for: 

Country Education Grants 
The Centenary Foundation is again offering several Country Education Grants, this year 
totaling $20,000, for financial assistance to current senior students of Kapunda High School 
who submit an application outlining their post-school educational and training goals and a 
specific area where they may require help to achieve these goals. Grants last year ranged from 
$1000 to $2500 per awardee. These grants would be available for the 2020 academic year. 

Former students of Kapunda High School who attended the school for at least the last two 
years of their secondary education and who are aged under 25 years as at 1st January 2020 
are also eligible to apply for these grants. 

Further information for the Country Education Grants programme is available on-line via the 
Country Education Foundation of Australia website: www.cef.org.au.    

 Local enquiries may be made at the Front Office of Kapunda High School on 08 8566 2203. 

Applications close at 10pm on 30th September 2019 


